
As a former public school teacher and current homeschool mom, I support SB 1552. I have had
several friends choose virtual charters as the route for their children's education. Just like I didn't
have to get approval from my local district to make the choice to homeschool and my sister
didn't get permission to transfer her son to a private school based on their withdrawal numbers, I
believe all parents should be able to make that choice--even if it includes an online charter. It is
the right of a parent--not the government--to raise their children.


